
Industry Information Sheet 
 

Presentations 
 

There is an opportunity for up to six companies to give a 30 minute presentation at 
the Symposium. Any company interested should consider the following questions 
when preparing their presentation: 
 
1.  How will you facilitate the Marine Corps ability to stay agile and responsive to 
the enemy’s ability to adapt with COTS technology? (Can you help us stay inside 
the acquisition OODA loop?) 

2.  How will you facilitate the Marine Corps transition from COTS commercial 
capabilities to military applications? 

3.  How do you see the application from commercial IT models, the ability for 
disparate corporations to agree to specific standards and open network architecture, 
to military use? 

4.  Business culture and models change, due to the fact that there will be no 
specific USMC EW platform to develop and thus sustain into the future how do 
you see this relationship between MAGTF EW and industry as being synergistic? 

Any company interested in being selected for one of the industry slots please 
contact LtCol Jason Schuette by phone at 703.695.2364  or 703.432.8139 or by 
email at jason.schuette@navy.mil or jason.schuette@usmc.mil prior to August 31st.  
For consideration your communiqué should include a brief abstract of your 
proposed topic covering any or all of the questions above. 
 

Displays 
 

A limited number of 10 X 10 spaces are available at Miller’s Landing. You are 
responsible for setup, takedown, manning, and security.  The cost is $1,000. 
 
Please contact Mr. Bill Flannery (william.flannery.ctr@usmc.mil / 252.466.8151) 
or Mr. James Griffin (james.d.griffin1@usmc.mil / 252.466.6295) with the 
following information: 
 
- General description of display, exhibit, or booth 
- Approximate space required at Miller’s Landing once set up 
- Special needs (e.g., tables, chairs, power) 
- Preference of location within the conference room 



- First come, first serve basis and as space permits 



 
 
 


